Agerda 13a.

18-08-22

Milly Southworth

From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

 Sent:
 02 August 2022 16:58

 To:
 'Milly Southworth'

Subject: FW: Public Transport Survey Rame Peninsula area

Kind regards,

Danielle

Danielle Argrave

Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165 e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD



f

From: a.cousins345 <a.cousins345@btinternet.com>

Sent: 02 August 2022 13:57

Subject: Public Transport Survey Rame Peninsula area

Dear supporter

On behalf of the St Germans & Area Public Transport Group, working with the Rame Peninsula Public Transport Users Group, I'd like to thank you very much for the help you have given in many different ways, with your time, ideas and supporting donations - to enable the Public Transport Survey in the Rame peninsula and surrounding area to happen, in spreading the word, and encouraging people to respond. Quite a lot of responses were on paper, and some of our help has been those of you who painstakingly entered those responses online. We've had well over 400 responses altogether, which have provided useful information, opinions and suggestions. We firmly expect that the data will be helpful to Cornwall Council, to the public transport operators, and to those working to help develop an integrated, well-connected transport network in the area in the future.

The data has now been sent for analysis, and we are expecting the report and details of the analysis to be completed by early September. We will be publicising the report widely at that stage, sending copies to the stakeholders, and in publicity through press releases etc.

Many thanks for your help.

Alan

Alan Cousins

Secretary, St Germans & Area Public Transport Group



Virus-free. www.avg.com